
Hrs. Lillian Chank lian 
281 Park Avenue 
Newark, New Jersey 07104 

Dear Mrs. Chankalian: 

June 29, 1978 

With heartfelt appreciation we gratefully acknowledge and 
accept your donation of clothing that was brought to the 
Diocese via Father Houssig this past week. 

Your concern and thoughtfulness of those in need in the 
past is well remembered by the recipients of the clothing. 

Sincerely, 

Arnold Schmidt 


